
************************************************* 
JSPS ALUMNI CLUB DENMARK – NEWSLETTER NO. 1, January 2024 
************************************************* 
 
Dear JSPS ACD members, 
 
a few news of events held towards the end of last year as well as upcoming events and 
deadlines. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: JARA (JAPAN ALUMNI AND RESEARCHER ASSEMBLY) WILL BE ON 15. 
MARCH AT THE TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF DENMARK 
This main event of the JSPS ACD year will be organized as usual with participation of 
Embassy of Japan in Denmark, Tokai University European Center, and JSPS Stockholm and 
ACD. It will be held at the Technical University of Denmark (DTU, Lyngby) with Prof. Eugen 
Stamate (https://www.nanolab.dtu.dk/research/plasma-aided-nanotechnology/people) as 
main organizer. More information will be distributed soon. 
 
BRIDGE SEMINAR 2023 HELD IN NOVEMBER IS NOW AVAILABLE ON YOUTUBE 
BRIDGE fellow Prof Gunhild Borggreen (University of Copenhagen) and her host Prof 
Yoshitaka Mori (Tokyo University of the Arts) held a joint BRIDGE seminar online on 20. 
November. This double lecture on the theme of 'Collaboration and Community Building in 
Contemporary Art' is now also available on YouTube, if you missed it live: 
https://youtu.be/vWEgq08ghuU 
 
REMINDER OF BRIDGE FELLOWSHIP DEADLINE - 11. JANUARY 2024 
Hopefully, you are inspired by the above Webinar. Remember the deadline for the BRIDGE 
fellowship this year is on 11. January. Please find all information here 
https://www.jsps-sto.com/bridge-2-2 
Application is restricted to regular members of the ACD (and other nordic alumni clubs). 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
I take the opportunity to wish a very happy and fruitful New Year. May 2024 bring even 
more collaboration between Danish and Japanese Researchers! 
 
Leila Lo Leggio (JSPS ACD Chair) 
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